Subject: RE: Anti-Racism Committee follow-up - Diocese of Florida

From: "Vickie Haskew" < vhaskew@diocesefl.org>

Date: 4/17/2012 2:42 PM

To: "Archives" <archives@episcopalarchives.org>

I spoke to Bishop Howard and he said that our seminarians go for the training, but nothing else has been done about this for the rest of the Diocese of Florida at this time. We do hope to set up a committee at some time in the near future to make sure that we have these things in place within the next three years.

Thank you,



## Vickie A. Haskew Executive Assistant to the Bishop Episcopal Diocese of Florida 325 N. Market Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202 Office (904) 356-1328, ext. 14 Call: (904) 753-2852

Cell: (904) 753-2852 Fax: (904) 353-8569 vhaskew@diocesefl.org

**From:** Archives [mailto:archives@episcopalarchives.org]

**Sent:** Friday, April 13, 2012 12:03 PM

To: Vickie Haskew

Subject: Anti-Racism Committee follow-up - Diocese of Florida

Dear Vickie,

Thank you for the short chat this morning about our follow up to a letter sent by the Reverend John E. Kitagawa, Chair of the Executive Council Committee on Anti-Racism, to all diocesan bishops of The Episcopal Church on May 12, 2011.

The Archives is supporting the work of the Anti-Racism Committee by collecting responses to the three questions in the attached letter (KitagawaLetter\_05-12-2011.pdf), to help gather any materials that have been, or will be, produced in response to General Convention Resolution A143 (Extension of GC Resolution A123 to GC2012), and to make those available via the Archives website at: <a href="http://www.episcopalarchives.org/anti-racism/">http://www.episcopalarchives.org/anti-racism/</a>. We appreciate Bishop Howard taking a moment to review Fr. Kitagawa's letter and to email his response to the Archives at: archives@episcopalarchives.org

We look forward to hearing from the Diocese of Florida and hope that if there are any questions or

concerns, that there will be no hesitation in calling on us at any time. This comes with all best wishes.

Peace, David

David E. Hales
Administrative Deputy
The Archives of the Episcopal Church
Research Office: 606 Rathervue Place, Austin, Texas 78705, Post Office Box 2247, Austin, Texas 78768-2247
Records Administration: 815 Second Avenue, New York, NY 10017-4594
512-472-6816